
Government Flying Service fully
supports “The Chief Executive’s 2020
Policy Address”

     The Chief Executive, Mrs Carrie Lam, announced "The Chief Executive's
2020 Policy Address" this morning (November 25). The Government Flying
Service expressed its full support for the pragmatic and practicable measures
in the Policy Address.
 
     The Controller of the Government Flying Service, Captain Wu Wai-hung,
said that stability is the cornerstone of Hong Kong's development. The
Government Flying Service fully supports the administration of the
Government, upholds the principle of "one country, two systems", and provides
emergency services as well as safeguards national security with a
professional and committed attitude, coordinating with various departments in
fighting the pandemic, helping Hong Kong in regaining the pace of social and
economic development and fulfilling the Policy Address in bringing new hope
and opportunity.
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